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Premier Okalik Adjusts Cabinet Responsibilities 
 
IQALUIT (March 17, 2008) – Following the decision of the Legislative Assembly to 
expand the Government of Nunavut cabinet Premier Paul Okalik has adjusted Ministerial 
responsibilities.   
 
Newly appointed cabinet Minister Levi Barnabas will assume responsibility for the 
Department of Human Resources as well as the Workers’ Compensation Board.  A 
further re-balancing of responsibilities has occurred with the transfer of the Fisheries and 
Sealing Division from the Department of Economic Development and Transportation to 
the Department of the Environment.   
 
The changes are effective immediately. 
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For more information, contact:  
Maria O’Hearn 
Premier’s Office 
(867) 975-5059 
 
 
 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, 
www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
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